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NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DECA NOTICE 12-08 
 
SUBJECT: DeCA Domestic Seafood Program 
   

The purpose of Notice to the Trade (NTT) 12-08 is to notify Industry partners that DeCA 
intends to explore the potential use of more domestic suppliers for fresh and frozen seafood in 
our commissaries.   

 
 The Agency’s Sales Directorate will take presentations from local, regional and national 
seafood suppliers to assess the potential for expanding the use of domestic seafood Road Shows 
and enhancing the variety of local and regional seafood offered within the commissaries.  The 
goal is to meet patron desires through the use of domestic seafood suppliers while staying within 
current space constraints.  Interested parties may schedule an appointment through Ms. Elvia 
Buenrostro, 804-734-8000, extension 4-8084, during the period of January 9 to 20, 2012. 
   
  My point of contact for this program is Mr. Louis Kennedy, Perishable Category 
Manager, 804-734-8000, extension 48232, or louis.kennedy@deca.mil 

 
   /s/         

Christopher T. Burns   
   Director of Sales 


